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More Trains, More Services 

The More Trains, More Services program is upgrading 

the rail network to support the introduction of the 

Mariyung fleet.  

As part of the program, we are extending the platforms 

at Shellharbour Junction Station so customers can 

safely access all carriages on the new fleet of longer 

trains. 

We’re moving in 

In our most recent notification we advised you of 

changes to our plan to reserve commuter car 

spaces opposite Shellharbour Junction Station for 

a site compound. After further investigations, and 

to minimise impacts on commuters, we have 

located the site compound approximately 100 

metres north (as indicated in the image overleaf). 

We will require the space for: 

• office sheds 

• storage containers 

• laydown of equipment and machinery 

• a staff amenities block 

• construction vehicle parking 

• portable water access and operation of a 
generator. 

We will temporarily reserve 27 commuter car 

spaces for a period of approximately 12 months to 

facilitate the construction of upgrade work at 

Shellharbour Junction Station.  

The compound will be operational during standard 

construction hours (7am-6pm).  

We will contact you in advance on any occasion 

where we plan to use this compound outside of 

standard construction hours. 

For improved safety, visual amenity, and dust 

containment, this area will be delineated with 

shade cloth. The shade cloth will be printed with 

the project contact details to enable members of 

the community to contact the project team in 

relation to our activities at this location. 
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Construction hours 

The NSW Government has introduced rules to support 

industry and continue the delivery of critical 

infrastructure during COVID-19. In accordance with 

the Environmental Planning and Assessment (COVID-

19 Development – Infrastructure Construction Work 

Days No.2) Order 2020, standard construction 

hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Sunday, 

including public holidays.  

All work will be carried out in line with current NSW 

Government Public Health Orders and Restrictions, 

which are subject to change. 

Upcoming work 

In the coming months, we will be: 

• continuing construction of the access roads 

into the rail corridor, south of the station from 

the Princes Highway and Piper Drive 

• starting concrete and piling activities south of 

the existing platforms, in preparation for 

extension work 

• completing vegetation removal to facilitate 

access into the rail corridor. 

Meet your project representatives 

Michael (below, left) and Stevi (below, right) are 

your dedicated project representatives.  

We will be your main contact for questions and 

enquiries relating to the Shellharbour Junction 

Station Platform Extension project. You can contact 

us through the details listed below. We look forward 

to getting to know you throughout the delivery of this 

project! 

 

For more information about the project, 

please scan the QR code below or visit  

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-

shellharbour 


